
From:  anne lacey 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Copy:  David West 
Sent:  Sun 5/26/2019 8:56 PM 
Subject: Motion to Reduce Single Use Plastics  

As a citizen of Richmond Hill, I would like to voice my support for the motion to reduce 
single use plastics.  

This is a huge problem that needs to be dealt with immediately for the good of all and 
for the future of our children.  

I would like to see Richmond Hill become a leader in this regard by taking practical 
steps to reduce single use plastic. This cannot happen too soon. I ask all of the 
members of Richmond Hill Council vote to support this important motion.  

Sincerely, 

Anne Lacey 

30 Innis Crescent,  

Richmond Hill, ON 


